
10th October 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have booked for Year 4, 5 and 6 to attend ‘The Children’s 
Bookshow’ at the Theatre Royal on Wednesday 22nd November.  The 

show will feature author and illustrator Horatio Clare and Jane 
Matthews who will share how they create their books, what 
inspires them and tips for becoming successful writers and 
illustrators.  It promises to be an engaging event and will provide 
lots of inspiration for writing activities back at school. 
 
The cost of the Bookshow is £5 per pupil, which can be paid by 
logging in to our new ‘ParentPay’ system.  If you have any 
queries about this, please see Mrs Swabey in the office. 
 
The children will walk to the Theatre Royal for the morning and 
will be back to school in time for their usual lunch time. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform as normal and will 
need a waterproof coat. 
 
Mr Chadwick, Mrs Cartlidge and Mrs Ioja 


